(a)

(a)

T~EDUC	CATION-SS PRITHINGGLAGENEOR MORE www.TrbTnpsc.com	
1	7 Choose the correct preposition for the following sentence	
	The trekker climbed a mountain meticulously (d) over	
	(a) into (b) near (c) on	
	s Choose the meaning of the foreign word in the sentence	
	The project was rejected in toto (a) totally (b) partially (c) slightly (d) partly	
15		
12		
20	Choose the most appropriate question tag for the following statement.	
2.0	Somebody must bell the cat ? (d) should they	
	Somebody must bell the cat. ? (a) must they (b) mustn't they (c) shouldn't they (d) should they	
	PART - II (SECTION - 1) 4X2 = 8	
11.	A. Read the following sets of poetic lines and answer any four sets. 4X2 = 8	
21	A foothold there, no clever trick	
	Could take us dead or quick,	
	Only a bird could have got in.	
	i. Write the rhyming words in the above line.	
22		
	In crimson clusters all the bough among!	
	Who is the giant here? ii. Why is the scarf colourful?	
23.		
20.		
	In fair round belly with good capon lin'd, With eyes severe and board of formal cut	
	With eyes severe and beard of formal cut, Full of wise saws and modern instances.	
	i. Whom does justice refer to? ii. What does he do to show his wisdom?	
24	The state of the s	
	To whom I leave the scepter and the isle well-loved of me	
	i. Who does Ulysses entrust his kingdom in the absence?	
	ii. Bring out the significance of the 'sceptre'.	
25.		
	. How should one face life? ii. Identify the figure of speech in the above line.	
26		
	When her bruised eaglet breathes	
	i. Who is compared to the mother eagle in the above lines?	
	ii. Pick out the words in alliteration.	
	SECTION - 2	
B. De	o as directed: (Answer any three questions). 3 x 2 = 6	
27	Priya said, "I want to give my sister a present." (Change into indirect speech)	
28	Let the door not be opened. (Change into other voice).	
29.	I did not work hard .I did not win the prize. (Combine using 'If')	
30.	Besides being a singer, she is also a dancer. (Rewrite as a compound sentence)	
30.	PART – III (SECTION – 1)	)
III. A	Funtain any true of the fallowing with	_
31. (	Our gates were strong, our walls were thick.	ь
	"They have their exits and their entrances;	
	And one man in his time plays many parts'	
	12.FNC.P.2	

33	Brutes have been	gentled whore tashes f	railed.				
		SECTION	2				
B. A	nswer any two of	the following in not r	earn than 30 words.	2 x 3 = 6			
34.	EVERY CHE The author	or august anima to a					
35	What was the prof	found lesson that Dr. Bar	part learnt from the boys?				
36	What was the profound lesson that Dr. Barnard learnt from the boys? What was grandmother's suggestion of wood? Why?						
CA	newer any three	SECTION _	3	$3 \times 3 = 9$			
37.	Study the table	and answer the quest	helow:				
	Course offered	Subjects	Countries of students				
	3 year diploma	Frile Art Bharate Netyem.	England U.S.A. Japan.				
		Vocal and Instrumental Misic	Africa				
	2 year doloma 3 year post doloma	Nettuvangem Vocal Music	Sri Lanka U.S.A. and Switzerland				
		es not offer a three year	the state of the s				
	_	Instrumental music	ar 11.	art			
		foreign nations					
	a seven b.s		d five				
	c Nattuvangam						
		e b classical singing	c martial arts d fo	reign language			
38	Write a dialogue	of at least 3 exchanges	between a salesman and	a customer at			
50	an 'electronic sho	or ar reast 5 exchanges	Delineer, de la				
39		s of obtaining a demand	draft from a bank				
40			dia				
40	Complete the proverbs  a) is impossible.						
	b) Where there is						
	c) A stich in time						
	(nine, way, Noti	ning)					
		PART		TVF - 15			
Ans	wer the followin	g questions.		7X5 = 35			
41.	Answer in a pa	ragraph on anyone of	the following in about	150 words.			
	(a) Discuss how t	he essay reveals the fa	ictual points and the auth	or's personal			
	oninions on the r	reparation of fea	(UK)				
	(b) Narrate the hi	imourous incidents that	t happened before and af	ter the arrival of			
	the chair						
42	Answer in a pa	ragraph any one of th	ne following.				
	(a) Describe the various stages of man's life picturized in the poem 'All the World's						
	a Stage		(OR)				
	the Human greed	led to the mighty fall of	the castle. Explain				
42	Annual the foll	owing in a paragraph	h of about 150 words b	v developing the			
		Owing in a paragrap		,			
give	n hints.	-thereforet raini	ng for seven years - sch	ood children – nine			
	(a) Life on Venus	s – otner planet – raini	Types Marget free	m Earth - came five			
year	rs old – forgotten t	he sun – appeared ond	ce in 7 years - Margot fro	enty for two hour			
year	rs before – childre	n hated her - locked h	er in a room – sun came	- only for two flour			
-ra	ined again - unlo	cked the door – let Mar	rgot out - missed the cha	ince.			
	(OR)			. 2022 14			
	(b)Ivan Dmitrich	<ul> <li>Aksionov – merchan</li> </ul>	it in Vladimir - prone to d	Irinking – goes to			
	n business - mee	ets another merchant-	retire separately – stop	ped by the police –			
			d and sent to Siberia - 2				
		onich - admits his crin					
				12-ENG-P-3			

Kindly send me your answer keys to us - padasalai.net@gmail.com \\

12-ENG-P-3

- Write a summary of the following passage.
- a) Charity is a universal duty, which is in every man's power to be sometimes exercised Bince every assistance given to another from a right motive is an act of charity, and is seldom in such infirmity that he cannot benefit his neighbour in any case. He who cannot relieve the poor can instruct the ignorant, and he who cannot minister to the sick can restore the wicked

He who can give little help himself may undertake the duty of aims by inciting the greed of others and recommending petitions that he cannot grant to those who have more power to give. The widow who puts her mite into her treasury and the poor man who brings a cup of cold water to the thirsty will not lose their reward.

(OR)

- b) Write a paragraph of about 150 words on the topic 'Wonders of Science'
- (a) Write an application for the post of Personal Secretary to the Managing Director of a company. Include the following details.
  - Educational qualification

Experience

- Various other qualifications required for the post
- (b) You have chosen B.Sc. Computer Science in the college. Write a letter to your friend giving reasons for your choice

## 45 (a) Read the following sentences, spot the errors and correct them

- a. Rekha cooks like her mother does
- b. Professor Usha is not only a writer but an orator
- Our teacher gave us a lot of advices.
- d. Though she is very reach! Ashe is very simple
- Oxygen is more heavier than hydrogen.

(OR)

- (b) Fill in the blanks appropriately.
- is a man of (i) Our

onncipal / principles

you register your name, you cannot participate in the competitions

(Use a link word)

- (iii) I \_\_\_\_\_\_go for long walk when I was young ( use a semi-modal verb)
- (live) in Chennal for the past ten years

## 47. (a) Develop the following hints into a story

A bee - falls into a tank - a dove flies past - drops a large leaf into the water - the bee lines on the leaf - flies away a hunter takes aim at the dove - the bee stings - the dove is saved. (OR)

## (b) Read the passage below and answer the questions that follow:

I am thrilled that May is finally here! Now I can enjoy what I call "the sweet taste of summer!". Watermelons are in the stores, and I plan to eat one every day for the next three months. I think watermelons taste better than any other fruit. Peaches, plums, and strawberries are also great in the summer. I enjoy eating those, too. But they just don't taste as good to me as a sweet, sweet watermelon. My whole family likes eating watermelons. We ate at least three watermelons a week last year. This year, I am going to eat watermelon every day, all summer long.

- 1 Why is the girl excited that May has arrived?
- 2 What is her favourite fruit?
- 3. How long will the watermelons be available?
- 4. What other summer fruits does the girl enjoy?
- 5 What is your favourite summer fruit? Why do you like this particular fruit?

12-FNG-P-4